From: Wednesday, 6 May 2020 1:12 PM Sent: Bell, Simon To: Subject: RE: AA1000486 - Medicines Australia interim authorisation - Request for information [SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID2548316] Dear Simon, Thank you for your email below. We very much appreciate the ACCC's initiative to grant interim authorisation to Medicines Australia to enable our industry to implement a coordinated strategy in relation to the supply of essential medicines and related supplies in response to the current COVID-19 pandemic. We have not to date, needed to take advantage of this authorisation; however we place significant value on the opportunity to do so and most importantly the value it provides to the community during this very difficult crisis. Kind regards, **Liz Chatwin** Country President Australia & New Zealand **AstraZeneca** 66 Talavera Road, Macquarie Park, NSW, 2113 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail